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29th October 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I would like to share an update regarding our teaching team for the upcoming 

Spring term. 

 

After many dedicated years of service at Gisburn Road, Miss Emma White will 

be moving on to take on the Early Years Leadership role at 

Barnoldswick Church School. Her commitment and contributions 

over the years have been invaluable and she will be greatly missed 

by all the children and staff alike. We are incredibly proud of her 

achievements and wish her every success as she steps into this 

new chapter of her career. 

 

At the same time, we are pleased to announce that Mrs. 

Frances Brown will be joining our Gisburn Road Family as our 

new Year 3 class teacher. Mrs. Brown brings a wealth of 

experience and enthusiasm and we are confident she will be an 

excellent addition to our team. 

 

Both Miss White and Mrs. Brown will take up their new posts from January 

2025. 

Please join us in congratulating them and offering our support as they both 

embark on new and exciting journeys. 

 

With warmest wishes, 
 

 
 

Mrs Nicola Walker 

Headteacher 


